
November 30, 1994 
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November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Marrs 

Jim Marrs/WiseCommunications 

P.O. Box 189 

Springtown, TX 76082 

 

Dear Mr. Marrs: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. David J. Murrah, Ph. D. 

Southwest Collection 

Box 41041 

Lubock, TX 79409-1041 

 

Dear Mr. Murrah: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Ms. Adele E.U. Edisen, Ph.D. 

4822 Gus Eckert Road, #103 

San Antonio, TX 78240 

 

Dear Ms. Edisen: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Vernon 

1224 Cambronne Street 

New Orleans, LA 70118 

 

Dear Mr. Vernon: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Thomas Wilson 

4402 Logans Ferry Road 

Murrysville, PA 15668 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Wallace Milam 

360 Greenway Avenue 

Dyersburg, TN 38024 

 

Dear Mr. Milam: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Ms. Beverly Oliver Massegee 

P.O. Box 96 

Ranger, TX 76470 

 

Dear Ms.  Oliver Massegee: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve Osborn 

2331 Snowden Dr. 

Arlington, TX 76018 

 

Dear Mr. Osborn: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr.  Philip TenBrink, M.D. 

4803 Portridge 

Terre Haute, IN 47805 

 

Dear Dr. TenBrink: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. John McLaughlin 

1800 Minrl Spring  

No. Providence, RI 

 

Dear Mr. McLaughlin: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

 Gary L. Aguilar, MD 

909 Hyde Street, #530 

San Francisco, CA 94109 

 

Dear Dr. Aguilar: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Lawrence Sutherland 

901 Mill Lake Dr. 

Arlington, TX 76006 

 

Dear Mr. Sutherland: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Raine Terrace 

Albany, NY 12208-1215 

 

Dear : 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Lamar Waldron 

335 Terrydale Drive 

Marietta, GA 30067 

 

Dear Mr. Waldron: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Christopher LaPlante 

Texas State Library 

P>O> Box 12927 

Austin, TX 78711-2927 

 

Dear Mr. LaPlante: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Ms. Mary Ferrell 

4406 Holland 

Dallas, TX 75219 

 

Dear Ms. Ferrell: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Frank S. DeBenedictis 

P.O. Box 15818 

Plantation, Florida 33318-5818 

 

Dear Mr. DeBenedictis: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair      



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Ernest Brandt 

5154 Rexton 

Dallas, TX 75214 

 

Dear Mr. Brandt: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Thomas Meros 

2956 Rockefeller 

Willoughby Hills, OH 44092 

 

Dear Mr. Meros: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 



November 30, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Hal Verb 

211 Liberty St., #8 

San Francisco, CA 94114 

 

Dear Mr. Verb: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to provide testimony to the Board at the hearing on November 18, 1994 in Dallas. 

 The public hearings are an important part of our efforts to be accessible to the public and allow 

input from all interested parties.   

 

As I indicated at the hearing, the Board will hold the record open through December 17, 

1994 for additional submissions.  

 

 Again, thank you very m uch for your testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


